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7 REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES k COP\/
= \;;g & DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
- MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY ~—
16 January 2025

MS. MA LORENA D. MAGTALAS

President /General Manager

APL SECURITY SERVICES CORPORATION

40-D Macopa St. Sta. Mesa Helghts Quezon City 1114
Email Address: ,

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Ms. Magtalas:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your bid quotation

/ bid proposal

received on 16 December 2024 for the “Procurement of Security

Services for the MARINA Central Office and its Satellite Offices for FY 2025” for
the contract price Nine Million Seven Hundred Sixty-Eight Thousand Nine
Hundred Forty-Four and 54/100 Pesos (P9,768,944.54) is hereby accepted.

Kindly affix your signature on the space provided below to indicate your formal
acceptance of the Award within five (5) working days from receipt of this Notice and
submit to us the required Performance Security prescribed in ITB Clause 14. Bid
Security of the bidding documents within ten (10) calendar days from the receipt of
the Notice of Award.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

IA B. MA
Adminigtrator
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